
JUL 2 5 20t3

, President

Government of the l{WT Approval sf the Sahtu Land Use Plan

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) has received your letter of
notification that the Sahtu Secretariat lncorporated (SSl) has approved the Sahtu Land
Use Plan (the Plan)

As per section 43(3) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act this letter is
the formal notification to the president of SSI that the GNWT has also approved the
Plan.

Sincerely

c.

(*rr{ qt Uu^r^'t*
J. Michael Miltenberger \)

The Honourable Bernard Valcourt
Minister of AboriginalAffairs and Northern Development, AANDC

Mr. Martin Goldney
Deputy Minister, DMIR

Mr. Gary Bohnet
Principal Secretary

Mr. David Little, Executive Director
Sahtu Secretariat Inc.

Government of the Northwest Territories, P.O. Box 1320, Yellowknife, NT Cqnodo XIA 219 LS



JUL 15 2013

Valcourt
iginal Affairs and Northern Development

Affairs and Northern Development Canada
INGTON STREET

QC K1A OH4

Dear Minister Valcourt:

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) has received notification that the
Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated (SSl) has approved the Sahtu Land Use Plan (the Plan).

As per section 43(3) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act, this letter is
the formal notification to the federal Minister that the GNWT has also approved the
plan. The GNWT looks fonnrard to hearing from the federal Minister regarding its
consideration of the Plan.

Sincerely,

Sn(WL{"ry
J. Michael Miltenberger U

c. Ms. Ethel Blondin-Andrew
Sahtu Secretariat Inc.

Mr. Gary Bohnet
Principal Secretary

Mr. Martin Goldney
Deputy Minister, DAAIR

8t

The Honour

of the Sahtu Land Use Plan

Government of the Northwest Tenitories, P.O. Box i320, Yellowknife, NT Conodo XIA 219


